The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on September 3, 2019.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
1. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
1. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
1. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker, 
         Brian Feeney, Frank Galka, Director Joe Yapaola and Councilperson 
         Matt Engleau 

      Absent – Blake Hannson and Jim Pangallo 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Brian Feeney made a motion to approve the minutes of the August 5, 2019 meeting as submitted; Frank Galka seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Bill Baker made a motion to approve the bills; Frank Galka seconded the motion.
All were in favor.
John Mandick abstained.

Brian Feeney made a motion to approve the following bills:  Code Green Lawn Care for fertilization application in the amount of $655.00, Code Green Lawn Care for fertilization application in the amount of $2,060.00, Verizon for the pool phone in the amount of $45.03, Buckman’s Inc. for pool chemicals in the amount of $586.59 and Home Towne Hardware for muriatic acid in the amount of $67.40; Frank Galka seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Joe Yapaola informed the Commission that the pool season has ended that wanted to thank Mike Morgan for the job he did as the Pool Manager and stated that the pool financial report will be presented to the Commission at the October 21st Recreation Meeting.

Joe reported the status of the Fall sports signups and that he received the Fall Soccer rosters.

Joe informed the Commission that all of the members are invited to the Centenary University Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the new baseball complex on October 5, 2019.

Joe informed the Commission that he will not be able to attend the September 16th recreation meeting. 

John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 7:52 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,


Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 




